THE FALLEN RAIDER FUND

The Fallen Raider Fund was established for the benefit of our AFRC brothers and sisters that have passed on or have special needs.

This year's donations were made on behalf of Colonel Bernie B. Brown and to Pamela Polland. A memorial donation for Colonel Brown went to the New England Ski Museum in Franconia, NH. Bernie and Barbara were supporters of the museum before their passing. Pamela Polland was one of the many victims of the Maui fire. Pamela is a close friend of Steve Foulger. She has her own personal loss and is instrumental in helping her friends and neighbors recover.

If you are aware of anyone who has departed our spinning rock for the big mountain in the sky or anyone in need, please contact Joe Cilenti or Paul Lambres.

The Fallen Raider Fund balance is \$5500.00...thanks to the Raiders that donated so generously at the 48/49th reunion in Targhee, ID!

Donations can be to Joe Cilenti...P.O. Box 322 Chicago Park, CA 95712

